Solicitation for the 13th Annual
Young Fluorescence Investigator Award
Nominations are now being accepted for the Young Fluorescence Investigator Award sponsored by the Biological Fluorescence Subgroup of the Biophysical Society and Horiba Jobin Yvon, Inc.

The award is based on novel applications of fluorescence spectroscopy to current work in biology and biophysics by a pre-tenure faculty member.  The awardee receives a cash prize of $1000 and will present a lecture on her or his research at the Annual Biophysical Society Meeting, held next year on February 28 – March 4, 2009, Boston, Massachusetts.

The selection committee consists of: Suzanne Scarlata, Enrico Gratton, David Jameson, Adam Gilmore Nominations should be addressed to:


Dr. Suzanne Scarlata



Dept. Physiology and Biophysics



Basic Health Science Center


T6-146



Stony Brook, NY  11794-8661



FAX: (631) 444-3432



Suzanne.Scarlata@sunysb.edu
Send a letter of nomination explaining how the candidate's work represents novel and exciting applications of fluorescence to biology and biophysics.  Include the candidate’s CV, a reprint or preprint that exemplifies the candidate's exemplary contribution and three letters of support.  Nominations will be accepted through Monday, February 2, 2009.

